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November 3, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Sophomores and Juniors, 

  

On October 14, 2023 your child took the digital PSAT/NMSQT at Commack High School. Scores will be released to 

students beginning Monday, November 6 through Thursday, November 16. The PSAT/NMSQT score report provides 

summaries of your child's performance on each module and content area so that students can see which skills they need to 

develop further.   

  

The easiest way for students to get alerted to their PSAT/NMSQT score report is by downloading the BigFuture School 

Mobile App – which will send a notification to all students by November 16. If your child entered a cell phone number 

during the Digital Readiness Check, the College Board will send a communication to test takers with information on how 

to access scores through BigFuture School. Students will need to create a College Board account at 

https://studentscores.collegeboard.org so they can easily access their scores as well as personalized test preparation 

resources. If students did not enter their cell phone number, students can request a hard copy of their scores from the 

Counseling Center. Please email: chsguidance@commack.k12.ny.us with the student name and date of birth. 

 

To learn more about the PSAT/NMSQT score reports, watch this video. On December 6, at 8:00pm, the Princeton Review 

will offer a virtual workshop on: PSAT Scores, Now What? See this flyer for more information and to register. 

  

In addition to the information provided directly through the College Board, there are several organizations which provide 

practice resources for all students:  

● Khan Academy - http://www.khanacademy.org/sat/confirmed 

● Methodize - In your child’s Castle Learning Account 

● The Princeton Review - Information on the Counseling Center website 

  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's PSAT results, please contact your child's school counselor. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

  

Nicole Kregler 
  
Nicole Kregler 
Director of Counseling 
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